Nikki Cooper

From: Kayla Anderson [

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 1:15 PM
To: corporate
Subject: Bus schedule change

Mayor and council,

In consideration of the bus schedule, if busses aren’t running after midnight how are workers supposed to get home
after a late shift? Our city is in the tourism business and business doesn’t shut down before midnight (in usual times),
how are our workers supposed to continue working their late shifts? Please consider only a temporary change, just until
business are able to stay open later. We can’t expect young temporary workers to work late shifts and pay for taxis to
get home safely.

Thank you for your consideration,
Kayla Anderson

110-1430 alpha lake road
Whistler, B.C. V8e0r9



